
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  November 29, 2012 
 
To:  Planning and Sustainability Commission 
 
From:  Sandra Wood, Supervising Planner 
 
Re:  Comprehensive Plan Update Briefing  
 
 
 
We will be briefing you on the Comprehensive Plan Update at your December 11, 2012 
meeting. The briefing will include an update on the project process, accomplishments to 
date, and next steps. We’ll also give you a preview of the alternative growth scenarios.   
 
Because of the Commission's interest in being involved early and continually with the 
Comprehensive Plan Update process, each Commissioner is participating in one of the eight 
Policy Expert Groups (PEGs) for the project. We are reserving 30 minutes for each 
Commissioner to share topics of interest or issues being discussed in their PEGs. As a 
reminder, Commissioners are participating as follows: 
 
Community Involvement:  Howard Shapiro 
Residential Development:  Irma Valdez 
Education and Youth Success: Karen Fischer-Gray 
Neighborhood Centers:  Andre’ Baugh and Gary Oxman 
Infrastructure Equity:   Michelle Rudd and Lai-Lani Ovalles 
Networks:    Chris Smith 
Watershed Health and Environment: Don Hanson and Mike Houck 
Economic Development:  Mike Houck      
 
If you have any questions, please feel to contact me at 503-823-7949 or 
sandra.wood@portlandoregon.gov. 
 


